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NATIONAL SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON SCHOOL LEADERSHIP 
  
 The Center for the Professional Advancement of Educators (CPAE) will hold its 
National Seminar-Workshop on School Leadership with the theme Improving Education 
Outcomes Through High Quality Leadership in Schools from September 5 to 7, 2014 at 
the Almont Inland Resort, J.C. Aquino Avenue, Butuan City. 
 
 The Seminar-Workshop aims to: 
 

1. discuss with the participants the relevant issues and emerging 
concerns in school leadership; 

2. engage them to reflect on their current management practices; and 
3. challenge them to become empowered and innovative school leaders 

who are capable of improving education outcomes. 
 
 The target participants are school heads (SHs)/principals, administrators, 
supervisors, heads/coordinators, and interested teachers from both public and private 
elementary and secondary schools. 
  

Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-
disruption-of-classes policy as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith.   
 
 More information may be inquired from: 
 

The Secretariat 
Center for the Professional Advancement of Educators (CPAE) 
Block 8, Lot 15 Fern Street, Spring Heights II, Filinvest II 
Barangay Bagong Silangan, Quezon City 
Telephone No.:  (02) 357-880 
Mobile Phone Nos.:  0998-975-0608; 0917-339-8520; 0932-867-8825 
Email Address:  cpaeph@rocketmail.com 
Facebook Page:  facebook.com/cpaeph 
         
 
 
 
 
 

D-MCR/DA-CPAE School leadership 
0395/May 28, 2014 


